
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  5 July  2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
2019 

Tuesday 9th July 
• Sports Day (KS1  

at 9.30am, KS2 at 
1.30pm) 

Wednesday 10th July 
• Reserve Sports 

Day 
Thursday 11th July 
•  Whole school 

transition  
afternoon 

Friday 12th July 
• Y2 sleepover 
Tuesday 16th July 
• Knights and  

Pirates  
rescheduled 
House Day 

 Wednesday 17th July 
• Year 6 Leavers 

performance 
(2pm and 6pm) 

Friday 19th July  
• 9am  KS2 (Y3—

Y5) end of year 
awards assembly 
(parents invited) 

• 2pm EYFS & KS1 
end of year 
awards assembly 
(parents invited) 

• Year 6 Meal and 
disco for all 

Wednesday 24th July 
• Year 6 leavers 

assembly 9am 
• School closes at 

2pm for the  
summer 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 
New Arrival! 
A huge congratulations to Miss Thomas who gave birth to a happy, healthy daughter 
last week! We are absolutely thrilled and both mum and baby are doing well! We 
look forward to seeing you both soon! 
 
Year 3 – Delaware Residential  
Year 3 had a fantastic time on their Year 3 residential 
this week. They enjoyed a range of activities including; 

team building, orienteering, gorge walking, rock climbing, games and even 
a talent show! Thank you to the staff at Delaware for their support and to 
the St Uny staff who went along and supported the children.  
 
End of Year Celebrations – 19th July: Invitation  

This year we will be hosting our first end of year celebration assemblies for pupils 
across the school. The KS2 (Years 3-5) assembly will start at 9am. As well as  
various awards, we will also find out who next year’s Head Boy & Head Girl are 
going to be – as well as the new House Captains. The EYFS & KS1  
assembly will be at 2pm. It would be fantastic to see as many parents / carers in 

attendance as possible to help us celebrate the wonderful achievements of our pupils across the year.  
 
Sports Day Reminder 
Just a reminder that Sports Day is taking place next Tuesday! The EYFS & 
KS1 event will kick off at 9.30am on the school field, KS2 will take place 
from 1.30pm on the field. It would be great to see as many parents /  
carers as possible – cheering on our competitors and taking part in the 
adult races! The scores from both sessions will be combined to find the 
overall winning house. Please remember children can come to school in 
their PE kits on Tuesday, but it would be fantastic if children can wear a  
t-shirt the same colour as their house.  
 
Year 5 – Spirited Arts Day 
On Monday, Year 5 were joined by pupils from Connor Downs Academy and Penryn Primary Academy 

to take part in a Spirited Arts Day at St Uny Church, with the intention of  
encouraging the children to reflect and express their own personal thoughts, 
responses and beliefs. A pupil in Year 5 has commented on the day: ‘I  
enjoyed going to the grass overlooking the beach. At one point, we closed 
our eyes and listened to what we could hear. We learnt about bugs, history 
and even how to christen a baby! All in all, it was a great day and I hope that 
we do it again sometime!’ 

Sporting Superstars!  
The sporting achievements just keep coming at St Uny CE Academy! 
On Wednesday our team of KS2 athletes represented the school at 
the County Athletics Championships at Carn Brea. The team  
performed brilliantly, bringing back EIGHT medals! As always, they 
were a credit to the school and demonstrated fantastic  
sportsmanship through out the event. Thank you to the parents and 
staff who supported our athletes throughout the day! 
 
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
Mr Hoskins, Head of School 



 
Attendance—our target for overall attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Carn Brea 98.1% Poldark 92.4% Godrevy 92.6% Mousehole 96.7% Wheal 
Dream 

94.5% 

Tehidy 88.5% Kynance 95.7% St Ives 97.4% Ding Dong 95.2% Whole 
School 

94.5% 

Nut Allergies 
We have noticed that some  
children are bringing in nuts in their 
lunchboxes and/or snacks.   A  
reminder that we do not allow nuts of 
any kind in school—this includes  
Nutella, peanut butter, nut bars etc.  
 
Thank you. 

Lost Property 
 
We have a vast amount of lost 
property in the office.  Please 
come and have a look and  
collect it before Friday 19th July.  
Any left over on the 19th will be 
sent to Sierra Leone. 
 
Thank you. 

Many of you will not know about the Christian Ethos Committee here in St Uny Church of England Academy! So before 
the end of term here’s a bit about us!!  
 
*When St Uny School became an academy Truro Diocese agreed that in doing so the school had to have a Christian 
Ethos Committee. We are the only Church school in the Aspire Multi Academy Trust and this Christian distinctiveness 
needed to be maintained - and developed.  
* St Uny Academy is still a Church of England school, and we are supported by the diocese, as well as by Aspire.  
* We have an Ofsted Inspection but we have a SIAMS inspection (Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist 
Schools) - which concentrates more on our RE teaching, Collective Worship and how our Christian Ethos is embedded 
in all that we do. This Inspection wants to find out what difference our Christian Ethos makes to everyone in our school 
and community.  
* Mary Judkins is the chair (she is also a Hub Councillor) and many of you will have heard of her via your children in 
school! Do ask them what she does….  
* Other members of the committee are Pastor Rodney Orr of Fore Street Methodist, Hannah Coles (children, youth 
and family worker at Fore Street Methodist), Lisa Cook (a Teaching Assistant), Lara Judd (a parent), Jo Osborne (from 
Aspire), and our own head teacher, plus our Key stage 1 and 2 lead teachers.  
* We meet termly for a business meeting, and also at another time for prayer for the school.  
* One of our main roles, apart from SIAMS, is pastoral. Everything we deal with is confidential, so if you want to speak 
to us please do so via the school office.  
* You will have seen many of us around school. We do spend a lot of time in school!! We love the pupils and the staff 
and only wish to serve in any way we can, in order that our school is the best that it can possibly be.  
 
The CEC revisited Our vision statement and we hope you will be familiar with that: We aspire to be a positive, loving 
school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others.  
 
At the same time we updated our Mission Statement: We believe each child is special, unique and loved by God. We 
provide a broad, balanced and creative education within a stimulating, inclusive and safe environment, inspired by 
Christian faith and practice.  
 
The pupils and staff all know the ‘strap line’: ‘Let your light shine before others…’ from Matthew 5:16, and try to live 
it out daily, wherever they may be.  



Please remember to book lunches online by 8.30am daily (or you can book for the week ahead) 


